
‘Vernon Mill Remembers’ 

 

A local History project, shared with the public Friday 8th - Sunday 10th March 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As you may be aware, UKS2 have been hard at work, participating in a local project of cultural 

and historical importance - Vernon Mill Remembers.  

 

Stockport has been awarded a grant as a Town of Culture and this funded local artists to 

plan an exciting project which we are very proud to be a part of. The children visited Vernon 

Mill for a history tour and then Pauline Wood (local artist) has been into school working with 

the children on creating art work to tell the story of the cotton mill and the people who worked 

there. The children also completed a two-week writing project, creating original narrative 

poems and writing both fiction and non-fictional accounts of the Mill. 

 

The project culminates in an exhibition at Vernon Mill Artist Studios this weekend (please see 

attached flyer for more details). The children’s art work will be displayed in the art gallery, 

along with a selection of their writing and their class poems. These will also be made into a 

book, to be presented to the school as a keepsake.  

 

In addition to the children’s work, the artists will open their studios and local musicians will 

be performing, alongside the choir from another local primary school. There will be other 

interesting performances over the weekend, including the Droylsden Little Theatre’s 

performance of a new play written about the cotton mills. There will also be a raffle to win 

two original paintings by local artist Joan Bradley. 

 

Families are invited to attend the event over the weekend. Book your free tickets on 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/dlt 

 

Finally, in July, some children will be visiting the radio studio of Stockport’s Talking 

Newspaper, with a recorded interview to be aired in August. 

 

We hope that you will be able to visit and will be just as proud as we are of the children’s 

wonderful creative work. 

 

Thank you 

Miss Green and the UKS2 Team 

 

 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/dlt


 


